
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from the Vascular Society 
 
On behalf of the Officers and Elected Council of the Vascular Society we would like to wish you a 
happy festive season. 
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The last year has provided challenges aplenty. As always vascular units have risen to these and 
provided excellent patient care.  
 
It has been fantastic in addition to see the return of ASPIRE Courses and to have held a well-
attended VS ASM with our allied Societies in Brighton. I am sure you will join me in thanking 
everyone who made each of these events a success.   
 
The allied Vascular Societies Journal (www.jvsgbi.com) goes from strength to strength. 
 
I hope you and your family stay well given the current high rates of Covid and flu in the UK. I also 
hope that acute hospitals and our ambulance services are under less pressure than they have been 
to date this month. Enjoy the time that you have off with friends and family. 
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